
 
  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 All about the celebration of weddings.  We will be looking at photographs and videos of 

weddings from the past and now including different cultures and royal weddings. 

 Visiting Rev. Amanda at St.Mary’s church and acting out a wedding there. 

 Our class monkey George will receive an invitation to a wedding!  

 He will show us the photos from the special celebration and tell us all about the bride and 

groom and what he saw.  Have you ever been to a wedding?  Can you talk about it?  We would 

love to see a photo that you can share with the class. 

 Writing wedding cards. 

 In maths we will be learning how to use 10 frames for making different amounts. 

 Matching a number with an amount by counting out the correct number of counters and 

making sure we fill our 10 frames correctly.  

 Keyword games – trying to learn them confidently and off by heart. 

 Reading and writing sounds to help our reading in phonics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS 

 Please make sure ALL uniform is clearly named. 

 Long hair must be tied back every day please. 

 Please remember to make a comment in your child’s reading diary so staff can see who is 

reading at home (for books and keywords please), these are changed on a weekly basis. 

A request for a change of library books needs to be noted as a message and passed to 

staff on the door until our online system is up and running. 

 Autumn Disco is on Thursday 24th October 3:15-4:15pm.  All children (whether going to 

the disco or not) can come to school in non-school uniform.  We take the children and 

you collect from the new school hall. 

 

 

 

 

If you have any wedding items at home that the 

children could share please send these into school, for 

example photos of children when they were 

bridesmaids and page boys or wedding decorations, 

cards etc…Many thanks.  

 
 Thank you for all those who came to the curriculum meeting on 

Wednesday evening. If you were unable to attend and would like to 

see the PowerPoint, this is available on the school website, under the 

heading of curriculum.  This where all other resources are also 

stored.  Phonics resources are in ‘Our School’ / Phonics.  


